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PROVINCIAL STUDENTS’ DAY IS SEPTEMBER 5th, 2017 

 

 

The Sun West School Division is proud to recognize the hard work and determination of 

our students as they head back to class this year. This year students return to class on 

September 5th, 2017 and the Government of Saskatchewan has proclaimed it Provincial 

Students’ Day. The main focus of the week is the safety of students as they head back 

to class after summer break.  

Drivers around the region are reminded that all of our students from Prekindergarten to  

Grade 12 will be back in school and it’s important to take their safety into consideration. 

 Do not pass school busses when stop arm is out. 

 All busses are equipped with a flashing roof light that indicates there are children 

on the bus at this time. 

 The speed limit in school zones is 30km/h and is in effect during school hours 

unless otherwise posted. 

 Watch for children! They may not be paying attention and may not see you! 

 

If we all remember the rules of the road and teach our children those same rules, then 

we can be assured that our children will be safe during the 2017-2018 school year. 
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